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2014 Board of Directors 
 

On May 5, 2014, the annual meeting of the Forest 

Brook HOA took place at East Cobb Library.  This 

is the 2014 Board of Directors: 

 

Kirk Wimberly – President (770-650-2003) 

Justin Henderson – Vice-President (757-232-6642) 

Alex Reed – Secretary (770-639-5647) 

Scott Friedrich – Treasurer (404-939-1648) 

Rex Rooker – Member at Large (770-998-7401) 

 

The first Board meeting was held on June 3, 2014.  

Minutes are available at www.forestbrookhoa.org. 

 

Pool Reminders  
     

The last day for lifeguards was August 2.  The 

pool will remain open until October 1. 

 

NOTE!! The pool area has been a mess this week.  

Everyone needs to make sure to clean up their trash 

and clean up after their family when they go to the 

bathroom. If you use a pool umbrella, close it when 

you leave. Since the lifeguards are gone, everyone 

has to chip in.  We don’t want to have to close the 

pool early because of sloppiness. 

 

Please remember that children twelve and under 

must be supervised by an adult.  Children ages 

thirteen to sixteen cannot swim alone in the absence 

of a lifeguard. 

 

 

Fence Replacement 

 

Fencing will be replaced at the front of the 

neighborhood in the next month. 

 

July 4 
 

Thanks to the Flannerys for the amazing Fourth of 

July fireworks show!  Best of luck with your move 

and new home. 

 

Traffic Speed 
 

Please remember to SLOW DOWN driving through 

the neighborhood.  Speed limits are 25 miles per 

hour.  Our neighbors are outside taking advantage 

of the beautiful weather so please keep your eyes 

open and your foot off the gas! 

 

Canasta Anyone? 
 

If you like to play canasta, our neighbor Clo Avena 

would like to start up a neighborhood group.  Please 

contact her at 770-441-8171. 

 

Dates to Remember  
 

August 27 –  Georgia State vs. Abilene Christian 

  first 2014 college football game 

August 30 –  First Saturday of college football 

Sept. 1 –  Labor Day 

Sept. 7 - first Falcons regular season game 

Sept. 15-19 –  Cobb schools fall break 

Sept. 25 –  last Braves season home game 
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